
April 15, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The next food distribution will be Friday, April 17, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is the 

MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• The most popular question we are receiving is when students can reenter the building to clean 
out their desks (at the elementary level) and their lockers (at the secondary level). The answer 
to this question is when the CDC restrictions are lifted. We are hearing that this may begin 
towards the end of May. If the restrictions are lifted sooner, we will notify families.  

 

• A survey was emailed to the families of our seniors yesterday. The survey is asking for feedback 
on potential dates for prom and commencement. Please respond by April 24, 2020. 

 

• The District was notified that the SAFE2SAY Something program will continue through June 1, 
2020. The information about the program is posted on the Safety and Security Department page 
of the website.  

 

• The Brentwood Borough School District will continue to provide remote instruction through 
June 5, 2020. 

 

• The administrative meeting was held today, and several positive stories were shared about the 
connections being maintained with our staff and families. If you have a positive story to share, 
please feel free to email the building principals or send a kind message on Twitter. We could all 
use a boost in these difficult times.  

 

 


